

Autumn 2019 Newsletter

The Friends of Yanwath Committee is run by a small group of parents, with others who provide support at events. Money raised goes towards funding for Yanwath School. Thank you to all who have contributed and made FoYS Autumn 2019 Term a success.

We are starting to look at the events for the coming Spring and Summer term, if you have any ideas or wish to get involved, please get in touch.

Please see the below brief update on what has been happening with FoYS:



Events/Fundraising:

FoYS held the following events and fundraising in the Autumn 2019 term, the monies raised are listed below:

- Chocolate Bingo £451
- ♣ 5p Challenge £740 £370 given to Class 5 who won the challenge. £370 retained for FoYS funding
- Creepy Critters £227
- ♣ Autumn Disco £50.00
- Christmas card designing/prints £180
- ♣ Christmas Fair £809
- FoYS have registered with easyfundraising, it's a great site where you can help Friends of Yanwath School raise funds simply by doing your everyday online shopping! Over 3,600 big name retailers are included, such as Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, eBay, Boden, M&S etc. Every time you shop, we receive a small donation to say 'thank you!' It's completely free over £27M has been raised for causes just like us so far. We want to raise as much as we can, please sign up at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/foyanwathschl/



Donation to FoYS

EpicKids kindly donated £500 to FoYS, this money has been ringfenced to be used for an ecoproject.



Expenditure

The Senior Lead Techers and Ms Eastwood met with FoYS at various times throughout the Autumn 2019 Term and discussed, considered and agreed what the FoYS funding should be spent on. FoYS will continue to work with the SLT's and Mrs Floyd to ensure that funds are spent appropriately and to the benefit of all children in the school. The following lists what FoYS has funded in the Autumn 2019 term:

- ♣ White Rose Maths subscription
- ♣ Literacy Shed subscription
- First News Subscription
- Reading Shed
- Parking Children
- ♣ Token Christmas gift for all children



Who are we?

The FoYS Committee are a small group who currently plan the events and arrange them. We have other volunteers who help too.

The contacts for the committee are:

- Nicola Chambers Mum of Charlie, Brooke & Jack Chambers
- ♣ Rachael Kelly Mum of Charlotte Kelly
- ♣ Nic Pearce Mum of Emily & Calum Pearce

We have a WhatsApp group, please let us know If you wish to join.

Thank you once again for all your support

Nicola, Rachael & Nic

friendsofyahwathschool@gmail.com friendsofyanwathschool.wordpress.com fb.me/FriendsofYanwathSchoolFOYS